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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Winstead and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 
   
DATE:  January 7, 2014 
 
RE: Documents received at 1/6/14 Council meeting 
 
CC: Debby Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at the January 6, 2014 City 
Council Business Meeting. 
 

1) Comments from Boni Biery read during public comment. 
 

2) Comment Form submitted by Timothy Ramsey, 1/6/14, regarding Planning 
Commission vacancy. 






	MEMO to Council 010714
	MEMO to Council 010614.pdf

